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February 21, 2019 

 

INFORMATION 

NOTICE  

South of 107 Avenue S.E., parallel to 27 Street S.E., shallow utility work  

Construction starts February 25, 2019 

In preparation for the Green Line LRT, The City will be completing several Enabling Works construction projects 

along the future Green Line alignment. These projects include utility relocations and land preparation. Doing this 

work now ensures the right-of-way will be ready for major Green Line construction scheduled to start in 2020. 

Throughout 2019, enabling works construction projects will be happening in the area of 107 Avenue and 27 

Street S.E. In order to prepare the area for the Green Line, multiple utilities need to be modified or relocated.  

 

SHALLOW UTILITY RELOCATIONS  

February 25 – late June 2019 

ENMAX, Telus and Shaw crews will be working in the utility 

right-of way south of 107 Avenue S.E., parallel to 27 Street 

S.E. This work includes: 

• Replacing some existing distribution (telephone) 

poles  

• Modifying transformers and underground cable 

routes for power and telecommunications cables 

What to Expect 

Crews will be working Monday to Friday, from 7:00 a.m. 

until 4:00 p.m. along City-owned laneways and boulevards 

south of 107 Avenue S.E. (see photo). During construction 

hours you can expect:  

• Some excavation work along the laneway. 

• Temporary fencing will be in place for the duration 

of construction, so access to the laneway will be 

limited.  

• Access to all commercial buildings will be 

maintained.  

• An increase in construction activity and noise. 

• Remediation of the laneway will take place when 

weather permits. 
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Impacts 

Crews will be working in the utility right-of-way south of 107 Avenue S.E., parallel to 27 Street S.E. During this 

work you can expect an increase in construction activity and noise. Work is expected to last approximately four 

months.  

Due to excavation work in the laneway, temporary fencing will be in place for the safety of the public and crews 

working on the site. Access to all commercial buildings will be maintained throughout construction work.  

MORE INFORMATION  

For more information about the Green Line project, please visit Calgary.ca/GreenLine or call 311.  

If you have any questions related to the ENMAX work taking place, please contact their Customer Relations team. 

Alternatively, information about their current projects can be found online at: 

https://www.enmax.com/generation-wires/transmission-and-distribution/current-projects.  

https://www.enmax.com/generation-wires/transmission-and-distribution/current-projects

